
   

  
  

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructs to provide a report on
the kidnapping of a child in Moscow

 

  

Citizens, concerned about the situation that happenned on September 5 related to the kidnapping of a
juvenile kid by his father, who had been deprived of his parental rights, appealed to the Investigative
Committee of the Russian Federation through social networks. On this fact, a procedural inspection
was organized by the Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the
city of Moscow.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. A.A. Strizhov, Head of the
Main Investigation Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the city of Moscow, to
examine the reasons set forth in the appeal and promptly report on the progress and results of the
procedural inspection.

11 September 2022

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 2



   

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1723023 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               2 / 2

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1723023
http://www.tcpdf.org

